
June 15, 2020 

PRESS RELEASE (IMMEDIATE RELEASE) 

The Fairfield County Engineer’s Office is announcing that the following road in Berne Township 
will be closed for one day for culvert repairs.  

Blue Valley Road (CR67) will be closed Wednesday, June 17, 2020, for culvert repairs. This 
closure will be between Tarkiln Road and McGrery Road with construcLon taking place between 
495 and 484. 

Jeremiah D. Upp, P.E., P.S. 
Fairfield County Engineer 
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